
From: Alfredo [mailto:azangara@msn.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2014 3:30 PM 
To: PDX Comp Plan 
Subject: FW: PSC Comprehensive Plan Testimony 
 
Dear Planning Commission: 
 
Please refer to the testimony message below that was sent to Leslie Lum on October 31st 
Please contact me with any questions or if additional information is needed. 
 
Thank you. 
 
============================ 
Hello Leslie, 
 
I'm writing in regards to the proposed Comprehensive Plan Map designation change for my 
property located at 9539 N Decatur Street in Portland, zip code 97203. 
 
The current designation is Mixed Employment, and the proposed designation is Single - 
Dwelling 5,000 
 
I believe the current Mixed Employment designation is the most suitable for this particular 
property, and would prefer to keep the existing designation when the new Plan Map is 
approved and deployed. 
 
If there are any actions that I need to take, or if there is additional information that you would 
like me to provide, please advise.  My contact information is included below. 
 
Thanks and regards, 
 
- Alfredo 
 
Alfredo and Renee Zangara 
9539 N Decatur Street 
Portland  OR  97203 
503.927.4348 
azangara@msn.com 
 


